
Diary Dates              

May 2024 
24th  Mufti Day 
24th School Closes for Half-Term at 
normal time 
 
June2024 
3rd School opens for Term 6 
18th Rags2Riches collection  

 
Character Strengths 
This week’s character strength was  
Humility please ask your child all about 
it. Next  character strength will be 
Courage 
 

 

 

 

Mufti Day 

Friday, 24th May will be a whole school 
Mufti Day. Please bring in a tombola 
prize. We will be accepting bottles, 
chocolates, biscuits, gifts etc.  

 

 

 
 

 

NMPAT Music Tuition 
For September 2024, there will be music 
tuition places available in violin,     
woodwind, keyboard and guitar for  
children in Years 3 to 6. 

A letter has been sent to all via email this 
week. To register your interest please 
follow the link : 

https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool  
 

Your interest needs to be registered by 
Monday, 24th June 2024. 
 
 

Miss O’Mahony 
Miss O’Mahony will be leaving us at the 
end of school on Friday to begin her 
maternity leave. We all wish her well. 

We will let you know in due course 
hopefully of the happy and safe arrival of 
‘baby O’Mahony/Warner’ 
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https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool


‘ NEXT – Support your child’s transitions from primary to secondary’    
For parents with children who are moving to secondary school in September  -            
a popular, free, online evening discussion course with Family Learning. 
More information and book your place:   https://courses.northantsglobal.net/
CourseKeySearch.asp?ID1=next 
  

 
·         3 evening sessions, weekly, to think about helpful support resources,  

resilience and strategies to build confidence and  help make the 
change  from primary to secondary school smoother 

·         Create an action plan for the summer to help get ready for the next step 
in your child’s school career. 

·         2 courses starting Wednesday, 5th June and Tuesday, 11th June at 7pm 

End of Term 
Wow, end of term already! The Boughton Team hopes everyone has a fabulous 
break. We look forward to seeing you on Monday, 3rd June. 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com:443/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fcourses.northantsglobal.net%2fCourseKeySearch.asp%3fID1%3dnext&umid=2a688f94-5960-48b9-9021-193db06dc3aa&auth=40d6da89d4690e56a645d47fdf01cfd35be69e30-e30b6459a040744d3c885d
https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com:443/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fcourses.northantsglobal.net%2fCourseKeySearch.asp%3fID1%3dnext&umid=2a688f94-5960-48b9-9021-193db06dc3aa&auth=40d6da89d4690e56a645d47fdf01cfd35be69e30-e30b6459a040744d3c885d

